
 

  
  

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 120 – FEBRUARY 27, 2025 

*REMINDER* 

REGISTRATION FOR THE RITE OF ELECTION 

& MEETING WITH ARCHBISHOP LÉPINE 

 

To Members of Parish Teams,   

To our Clergy, PCLs, and LPAs,   

To the faithful active in their communities,  

To Members of Religious Communities,   

To Archdiocesan Staff, 

 

Dear Pastors, Deacons, Pastoral Agents, Catechists, and Catechumenate Leaders, here is an important 

reminder: 

 

1. RITE OF ELECTION FOR CATECHUMENS PREPARING FOR BAPTISM 

 

this is a friendly reminder that the Rite of Election for catechumens preparing for baptism will take 

place on Sunday, March 9, 2025, from 2:30 to 4:30 p.m., at Mary Queen of the World Cathedral. 

 

Please register your catechumens as soon as possible using this form: 

https://forms.office.com/r/VMuyNbtvyu. 

 

2. THE MEETING WITH ARCHBISHOP CHRISTIAN LÉPINE FOR ADULT 

CONFIRMANDS AND THOSE SEEKING FULL COMMUNION 

 

Additionally, the meeting with Archbishop Christian Lépine for adult confirmands and those seeking 

Full Communion will be held on Sunday, March 30, 2025, at 2:30 p.m, also at the Cathedral. 

 

Registration is required via this form: https://forms.office.com/r/QM07CNWivJ. 

 

Thank you for your dedication in accompanying these candidates on their faith journey. 

 

For any questions, please contact: evc@diocesemontreal.org 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Charles Langlois, PSS 
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VG - Moderator of the curia  


